
 

Pre-Enrollment Transition Supports: Participant Directed Services Process 

Independent facilitators that are not a vendor of any regional center can provide pre-enrollment 
transition supports for individuals interested in transitioning to the self-determination program. The 
pre-enrollment transition supports are funded by NLACRC for up to 40 hours. Utilizing these 40 hours, 
the independent facilitator can assist with the transition process into the self-determination program. 
Some pre-enrollment transition supports include, attending meetings for IPP planning, creating the 
spending plan, hiring and onboarding staff, obtaining eligible goods and services and other SDP 
transition processes to ensure a successful transition to SDP.  The individual and independent facilitator 
will need to request the pre-enrollment transition supports with the service coordinator (CSC). The 
service coordinator is responsible for IPP planning and documenting the need for the pre-enrollment 
transition supports in the IPP or in an IPP addendum and completing a manual authorization to the FMS 
agency for the service.  

  

 


